
                      

                      Please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook.  

 

Henderson County Local Government 
Public Information Office 
www.hendersoncountync.gov 

 Contact: Kathryn Finotti, PIO 
(828) 694-5003 (O) 
(828) 989-4737 (C) 
pio@hendersoncountync.org 

  
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County to Dedicate the Commissioner Charles D. 
Messer Human Services Building 
HC-2021-6 
Hendersonville, NC – February 12, 2021 
 
 
Henderson County will honor the late Commissioner Charles D. “Charlie” Messer on Friday, 
February 19, 2021 at 11:00 a.m. at the Human Services Building, 1200 Spartanburg Highway, 
Hendersonville, by renaming and dedicating the building in his memory.  The ceremony will be 
held at the entrance sign to the building on Spartanburg Highway. 
 
Commissioner Messer served on the Board of Commissioners beginning in December 2000, and 
was reelected to the Board in 2004, 2008, 2012 and 2016.  He also served in the Fletcher town 
government.  His extensive involvement and influence in local government will be remembered 
for years to come.   
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